
 

PRINCIPALõS REPORT 
 

Dear families, 
 

It has been great to speak with students and staff, regarding the range 

of experiences on their excursions. It is nice to be able to give 

students the opportunity to get ôout and aboutõ in the community and I 

am sure that families have heard about many new things their children 

have learnt.  

Well done to our two basketball teams who have represented 

Summerdale in the competitions recently. You have all done a great 

job! 

A reminder that as we did last year, we will no longer be taking parent 

requests for class placements for the following school year. Teachers 

have been working hard to ensure that each child is placed in their 

2021 class, in a considered way. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Kind regards 

Jerome  

Summerdale Primary School 

Department of Education 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

NOVEMBER 
 

20 -  Grade 5/6 Swimming Carnival 
 

23 -  Grade 5/6 Excursion 

 Tasmania Zoo 
 

24 -  Prep Excursions to PCYC 
 

25 -  Grade 6 PHS Orientation Day 
 

26 -  Kinder to Grade 2 Sports Day 
 

27 -  LSSSA Swimming Carnival 
 

30 -  Grade 3/4 Excursion to 

 Trevallyn Reserve 
 

DECEMBER 
 

2 -  Grade 3-6 Academic/

 Values Award Assembly 
 

9 -  Grade 6 Presentations 
 

10 -  Grade 5 Aquatic Day 
 

14 -  Grade 6 Leavers Dinner 
 

15 -  Grade 6 Aquatic Day 
 

17 -  Last Day Term 4 
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CANTEEN  

Was your child born in 2016? 
 

Itõs time to enrol for Kindergarten in 

2021! 
 

Things to organise: 

¶ Birth certificate 

¶ Immunisation Records 

¶ Evidence of residential address 
 

Follow the Summerdale Primary LiL 

Facebook page, for upcoming events 

and more information. 

Donõt forget you can order a lunch excursion pack 

from our canteen. 

 

Please hand the completed form to the canteen at least 

1 day prior to the excursion, and your pack will be 

ready to collect from 8.30am on the day of your 

excursion. 

The Department of Education recently announced that 

we would be expanding the Student Assistance Scheme 

for 2021.  

 

Parents who have a current concession card as listed 

below can apply for dependent students for assistance 

under the STAS: 

¶ Services Australia ð Centrelink Health Care Card 

¶ Service Australia ð Centrelink Low Income 

Health Care Card 

¶ Services Australia ð Pensioner Concession Card 

or 

¶ Department of Veteran Affairs ð Pensioner Con-

cession Card. 

Please note that if you are already receiving student 

assistance you do not need to complete a form. 

 

For 2021 a new on-line form has been developed to 

assist with processing applications for new applicants. 

 

The online form can be completed here: https://

stasonlinesubmission.education.tas.gov.au/ 

 

The form will be available for public use from the 10th 

of November. 

 

Once a validated form is completed the Department of 

Education will confirm the outcome of your application 

in writing, this process takes approximately 14 days. 

 

We understand this online option may not be possible 

for all families, so if you require a hard copy form please 

contact your school or the Financial Assistance Unit on 

stas@education.tas.gov.au  or1800 827 077. 

STAS 2021 BANKING  

The last day for banking this year is Tuesday 8th December. 

The last day to order rewards is Tuesday 1st December. 


